
 

Activities Report  
13 November 2006 

Your activities group is alive and well. During the month of October good times were had 
by all. We started the month out on October 7, with our Oktoberfest. German food was 
served and we had a large turnout for this event.  

November 4th the traditional North-South Thanksgiving Dinner was served. The 
activities club provided the potatoes and gravy, and dressing to go with the donated 
turkeys. People who attended brought some fantastic side dishes.  

Every Wednesday morning at 9:30 am we have coffee and donuts. This provides good 
fellowship for people who are still here in the park.  

Friday evenings is Pot Luck; attendees bring a dish to share with the folks. This helps 
people unwind from a stressful week.  

November 23rd will be a Thanksgiving Dinner, pot luck. This is for folks who have no 
place to go on this holiday and everyone else who wants to attend, anyone planning to 
attend bring a side dish, the activity committee will provide the turkey, gravy and 
potatoes. Guests and family are welcome.  

December 2nd is the day that we decorate the commons area. We need lots of help for this 
function. Soup and rolls will be served to the volunteers.  

December 9th is the Christmas Party and gift exchange. Guys, bring a mans gift and ladies, 
bring a gift for a gal. Sign up for this event in the mail room. More details will be 
forthcoming  

December 25th we will have Christmas dinner for the folks in the park. Look for more 
details about this event.  

The big event of the year will be our New Years Eve party. We will have scrumptious hors 
d'oeurvres. The band Clear Brook will be playing for our dancing and listening pleasure. All 
residents and guest are welcome what a great way to bring in the New Year so put this date 
down on your calendar. Watch for a sign up sheet and more information on this event.  

Again as I said before, we have had a fantastic year here at Latitude 49. Come out to our 
activities meeting and give us new ideas for coming events.  
 


